
NOTICE OF LAWN CARE PRODUCT APPLICATION 

Being authorized by the Integrated Pest Management (IPM) Program of the Clarendon Hills Park 
District it is anticipated that a Lawn Care Product is to be applied between the hours of  

6am and 3pm between the dates of: 
 

Monday, April 30 and Friday, May 4, 2018 

As conditions permit, the Park District will be applying: 

ORGANIC FERTILIZER 

at all Parks. 

Treatment will be on athletic fields and/or turf areas. 

Notice signs will be posted after application:  

“Lawn Care Application Stay Off Turf Until Dry” 

For more information call Mike Fletcher at 630.323.2626 

 


